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April 14, 2021 

Provider Memorandum 

Molina’s Vision Service Vendor to Change on August 1, 2021 

Molina Healthcare of Illinois (Molina) will be changing vision vendors for the HealthChoice Medicaid 
program and the Medicare-Medicaid (Duals) program from March Vision Care to Avesis (a Guardian 
company). The change will be effective August 1, 2021. Avesis has been Molina’s trusted provider partner 
for the dental program since 2013. 

Providers currently serving, or who plan to serve, the routine vision needs of Molina members on or after 
August 1 must be contracted with Avesis at least 30 days in advance of providing services. Avesis and 
March Vision will each share information about the transition in the coming weeks. Please visit avesis.com 
and marchvisioncare.com for updates and contracting information. 

Molina will distribute more details to providers soon. You can reach out to your Provider Network Manager 
with any questions. 

Questions? 
We’re here to help. Contact your Provider Network Manager or email the Provider Network Management 
team at MHILProviderNetworkManagement@MolinaHealthcare.com. For help identifying your Provider 
Network Manager, visit Molina’s Service Area page at MolinaHealthcare.com. 

Get Critical Updates 
Receive news and updates about Molina services and plan requirements delivered straight to your 
inbox. Join Molina’s provider email list. Click here to get started. 

Note: Molina’s website and documents are best viewed in Google Chrome or Microsoft Edge. 
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